
 
 
 
 
   ADDITIONAL AGENDA
   Traffic Safety Council
 

Date: June 23, 2021
Time: 5:00 PM
Location: Online Video Conference
Members
Councillor Sue McFadden Ward 10
Councillor John Kovac Ward 4
Councillor Chris Fonseca Ward 3
Peter Westbrook Citizen Member (Chair)
Louise Goegan Citizen Member (Vice-Chair)
Aamira Alvi Citizen Member
Muhammad Bhatti Citizen Member
Trevor Brown Citizen Member
Brad Butt Citizen Member
TJ Cieciura Citizen Member
Tamara Coulson Citizen Member
Sushil Kumra Citizen Member
Sanjiv Narang Citizen Member
Michael Ogilvie Citizen Member
Miles Roque Citizen Member
Junaid Shah Citizen Member
Mashkoor Sherwani Citizen Member
Sandra Thomson Citizen Member
Robert Crocker Peel District School Board Trustee
Thomas Thomas Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board Trustee

Participate Virtually and/or via Telephone
Advance registration is required to attend, participate and/or make a comment in the virtual meeting.
Questions for Public Question Period are required to be provided to Clerk’s staff at least 24 hours in an
advance of the meeting. Any materials you wish to show the Committee during your presentation must be
provided as an attachment to the email. Links to cloud services will not be accepted. Comments submitted
will be considered as public information and entered into public record. Please note the Traffic Safety
Council will not be streamed or video posted afterwards.
To register, please email megan.piercey@mississauga.ca and for Residents without access to the internet
via computer, smartphone or tablet, can register by calling Megan Piercey at 905-615-3200 ext. 4915 no
later than Tuesday, June 22, 2021 before 12:00 PM. You will be provided with directions on how to
participate from Clerks' staff.

mailto:megan.piercey@mississauga.ca


8. MATTERS TO BE CONSIDERED

*8.1. Email dated June 18, 2021 from Sheelagh Duffin, Supervisor, Crossing Guards regarding
Second Line West and Sombrero Way Crossing Guard Location

RECOMMENDATION

That the email dated June 18, 2021 from Sheelagh Duffin, Supervisor, Crossing
Guards regarding Second Line West and Sombrero Way Crossing Guard Location
be received.

1.

That the crossing guard location at the intersection of Second Line West and
Sombrero Way be moved to the new all way stop intersection at Second Line West
and Lamplight Way for the students attending St. Julia Catholic Elementary School.

2.

That the Traffic Safety Council schedule a site inspection at the intersection of
Lamplight Way and Second Line West to determine if the warrants are met for the
retention of the crossing guard moved from Sombrero Way and Second Line West
to Lamplight Way and Second Line West in the fall of 2021 for the the students
attending St. Julia Catholic Elementary School.

3.

RECOMMEND APPROVAL

Traffic Safety Council - 2021/06/23



From: Sheelagh Duffin
To: Megan Piercey
Cc: Andy Harvey; Andy Bate; Colin Patterson; Max Gill
Subject: RE: Center Line painting on Second Line West_2021 Sidewalks
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 4:56:13 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Hi Megan,

I would like to propose, further to the email from Max Gill requesting that we remove the school
crossing at Second Line West and Sombrero Way, that the crossing guard location be moved from
Second Line West and Sombrero Way to the new all way stop at Second Line West and Lamplight
Way, the location the students will now need to cross to access St. Julia CES. I would further request
that Traffic Safety schedule a site inspection at Lamplight Way and Second Line West to determine if
the warrants are met for the retention of the crossing guard moved from Sombrero Way and Second
Line West to Lamplight Way and Second Line West in the fall, 2021.

I would request that this matter be considered at the Traffic Safety Council meeting June 23, 2021.
Thank you.

Regards,

Sheelagh

Sheelagh Duffin
Supervisor, Crossing Guards
T 905-896-5167| Fax 905-896-5166
sheelagh.duffin@mississauga.ca 
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